Congratulations! Want to go to #ASCA20?

We are happy to inform you that you have been selected
as a recipient of one of the School Counselor
Community Scholarships. This scholarship covers
your registration fee (at your current member rate up to
$369) for the 2020 ASCA Conference in Seattle, WA.

We hope you will be able to attend. There are a few
things that require your immediate attention so that we
can process the funds to you:

1. Please reply ASAP confirming that you will be
accepting the scholarship. If you cannot accept the
scholarship or attend this year - your award will be given
to the next runner-up. You are invited to apply for the
2021 SC|CS application when open. Funds are not able
to be deferred - sorry. We require a reply and proof of

registration before March 318! or the scholarship will be
forfeit and provided to the next eligible applicant.



